
 

 

 

February 2, 2022 

 
 
Dear Co-Chair Holvey, Co-Chair Girod, and Members of the Sub-Committee:  
 
Over the past several years, the Eugene Emeralds have been such great community 
partners with our local Springfield Ronald McDonald House and the PeaceHealth 
Heartfelt House. They have volunteered by cooking for guest families through our 
Meals from the Heart program, bringing Sluggo to events, participating in food 
drives, and donating items for our auction.   
 
We are in full support of keeping our Eugene Emeralds and giving them a 
permanent home at the Fairgrounds property. The Em’s are truly are a positive 
community support for many families and organizations in our area.   
 
As a mom of kids who love the Em’s and as  a community partner that has 
experienced the benefit of the Em’s in our city, I can’t endorse supporting the 
Eugene Em’s enough, and I hope you will support this project. 
 
Thank you,   
 
Jessica Ubel  
 
Development Director, Ronald McDonald House Charities 
116 St. Joseph Pl 
Springfield, OR 97477 
Jessica.ubel@rmhcoregon.org 
458-221-1362 
 


